
Administrative Office of the Courts & Probation 
P. O. Box 98910, Lincoln, Nebraska  68509-8910 

www.supremecourt.nebraska.gov 
Phone (402) 471-3730 

Fax (402) 471-2197 

December 14, 2021 

Ari Novick 
AJ Novick Group 
333 Third Street, Ste 4 
Laguna Beach CA  92651 

RE: Status of 2022 Parenting Act Education Course(s) 

Dear Ari: 

This letter is to confirm that your Online (asynchoronous) parenting education course is approved by 
the State Court Administrator. This approval allows you to provide parenting education to court-
referred individuals for the period of January 1, 2022, through December 31, 2022.  

The following criteria were used to determine the status of applications: 
• Complete Provider Information Sheet, including all required attachments
• Verification that curriculum meets all required educational objectives
• Signed Statement of Compliance indicating compliance with all stated provider guidelines
• Letters of reference for new educators, if applicable

To keep the parenting education provider webpage as accurate as possible, please let this office know of any 
changes to your contact information, or if you decide to no longer provide parenting education classes. 

Your continued efforts to provide parenting education are appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Kelly Riley, Director 
Nebraska Office of Dispute Resolution 
402.419.9650 
kelly.riley@nebraska.gov 

Corey R. Steel 
State Court Administrator 

Deborah A. Minardi 
State Probation Administrator 




